
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 12th January 2024 

Welcome Back!  Happy New Year! 
 
We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and New Year’s break. 
 
Welcome to our new Nursery children too!  We are so proud of 
how well our children have been so caring and kind to our new 
little ones.  They’ve been amazing showing them the ‘ropes’ and 
helping them make friends.  Our main focus since returning on 
Tuesday, was to settle the new children in and ensure all the 
children were mixing well together. 
 
As well as welcoming our new Nursery children, we’ve welcomed 
Mrs Cadagan, a new teaching assistant, to the EYFS team.  She’ll 
work all day Monday-Wednesday and Thursday and Friday 
mornings.  On a Wednesday afternoon, she will work alongside 
Mrs Hampshire and Miss Donaldon as Mrs King is now needed in 
Year1/2. The children have loved getting to know her and vice 
versa!   
 
We have been thinking about our Christmas holidays and sharing 
lots of wonderful photos on Tapestry.  Thank you for sharing your 
lovely Christmas activities with us. 
 
 
We’re looking forward to our new topic - ‘All Things Cold!’.  
Next week we will start by learning about Winter, we will talk 
about what changes we see in this season and we’ll go for a 
woodland walk to talk about how its changed since Autumn. 
 
I hope you all have a happy and safe weekend, 
Mrs Madden ☺   
 
 


